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Partner	Robert	Haig	was	mentioned	in	the	article	“The	ABA’s	Contribution	to	the	Development	of
Business	Courts	in	the	United	States.”	The	article,	which	was	featured	in	the	Summer	2020	issue	of
The	Business	Lawyer,	describes	Mr.	Haig’s	successful	efforts	to	convince	the	State	of	New	York	to
institute	its	commercial	division,	as	well	as	his	ongoing	work	to	promote	the	advantages	of	business-
court	systems	in	states	across	the	country.

To	read	the	article,	download	the	file	below.
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